

RICK SNYDER GOVERNOR

BRIAN CALLEY LT. GOVERNOR

October 27, 2016

Tobey Elementary School 5th Graders 8551 East Long Lake Dr. Scotts, MI 49088

Dear Friends,

It gives me great pleasure to recognize the fifth graders of Tobey Elementary School for their efforts of compassionately fundraising for an all-inclusive playground for one of their fellow students.

It's not every day that students decide to take such initiative to help one another. This case, particularly, is an excellent example of students coming together with the goal in mind of providing benefit for somebody other than themselves. As you celebrate this milestone, please know that I admire the tenacity and commitment that you have shown and I am confident you have what it takes to succeed in any endeavor.

On behalf of the entire state of Michigan, congratulations, and may you continue to stride towards your desired goal of an all-inclusive playground. Please accept my very best wishes for the continued success in this and all your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Rick Snyder Governor